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City of Seattle 
Public Utilities 

Notice of Rule Revision 
 
Under the authority of the Seattle Municipal Code SMC 3.32.020, 21.04.465, and 21.28.230, Seattle 
Public Utilities proposes to amend Director’s Rule FIN-220.2, Development Charges. We request 
the public’s review and comments.  

 
Last revised on November 1, 2023, the rule sets charges for development-related services. Proposed 
revisions include:  

• Update permit and inspection fees to align with current fees established by other City 
departments and jurisdictions 

• Insert sewer permit and inspection fees listed in the Seattle Municipal Code (SMC 
21.16.071) without any fee changes 

• Add a deposit for drainage and wastewater size-on-size core taps priced as time and materials 
 
Copies of the full text of the draft are available online at:  www.seattle.gov/utilities/about/policies 
 
Print copies available on request. 
 
Send written comments to Julie Vorhes, Seattle Public Utilities, P.O. Box 34018, Seattle, WA 
98124-4018; email: Julie.Vorhes@seattle.gov (preferred); phone 206-615-0027. 
  
Deadline for comments: July 25, 2025 
 
Date of publication: July 11, 2025 
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